
2019 TERM 2: Week  8 – Tuesday 18th June 

 Respectful  Accountable    Fair   Trustworthy 

Term 2:  Important Dates 

JUN    Tue 25 H&S  QUIZ NIGHT 

Fri 28 Reports home 

JUL   Tues 2 Interviews 

Wed 3 Interviews 

        Thur 4  Mobile Library Bus 

Fri 5 Last Day of Term 2 

HUIRANGI  SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents and Caregivers  

Winter ailments have certainly caught up with us, with many children and 

staff members currently away!  If your child is sick, do keep them at home 

and give them sufficient time to get well before sending them back to 

school.   

This week we celebrate the many volunteers we have in our school. We 

are extremely grateful to the following people who help out regularly;                    

with classroom support, office support, photography, the gardening                     

project and coaching or managing sports teams:- Sanne Weston, Raewyn 

Tapp, Rachel Taylor, Jo Moore, Nicky Farquhar, Rachael Brett, Alisha                   

Lepper, Tess Brockbank-Smith, Joanne Alldridge, Mel Lane, Desiree                          

Williams,  Kim Treweek, Jade Pokere, Ati Patuwairua, Lisa Henricksen & 

Brooke Honnor.  We also thank parents who give up their time to every 

now and then take transport to events.                                                                     

Your support is very much appreciated. 

Also while talking volunteers I must acknowledge the fantastic job our 

Home & School committee do. Adam Pearce, Jo Alldridge and Nic Jupp   

are a great committee organising fundraising within the school. We at 

school really appreciate what you three do.  Please, families, give them 

some of your time and come along to the occasional meeting to help plan 

the events and to show that you support them. Meetings are held at 2pm 

specifically so that parents who collect their children each day by car could 

pop up a little earlier and join the meeting. They would love to see you! 

Kind Regards  

Tony Williams 

Principal    

Notices:                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Mathathon: We have had an amazing amount of support for this great 

event. Children have been engaged in learning their maths and the ‘Mathathon’ day went off really well.  Families and 

friends have been extremely supportive too, in helping children to do extra work on maths.   Judging by the amount 

of monies already in, the support for this event has been amazing!  The Home & School will advise in due course what 

this fundraiser has made. 

WIG Wednesday: This is tomorrow and we are inviting children to either wear a wig or have a ‘fancy or 

unusual’ hair-do!  We will not be collecting money at school for this Cancer Society fundraiser this year, 

however families can, of course, contribute to the Cancer Society through the usual channels.                                                                                                

    [Do not rush out and purchase a wig just go WILD hair !]     

 

      H&S Quiz Night  

    Tuesday 25th June at                                 

‘The Good Home ‘                                                       

This fab event is NEXT Tuesday night 

Please be seated by 6.30pm 

So far we have 10 teams entered, so we need a 

few more to make this event a super night!  So 

get a team together, call the office to let us know 

and we will see you there!   

PAY on the NIGHT to Nic Jupp – collect up 

your team money and have it ready to hand 

to her when she visits your table.                                   

 $15 per person for the quiz and there will be 

a raffle [cake] kindly donated by                            

Trish George [bring some coins!] 



 W’akako’a    Maia    Tika     Pono 

HUIRANGI SCHOOL                                                           

Start - 9am  [children are not to be dropped off before 8.30am]                                                                                         

Morning tea - 10.40 to 11am                                                                              

Lunch  - 12.30pm to 1.15pm                                                                       

End of Day  - 2.45pm bus leaves                                    

[children to be picked up by 3pm] 

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE    

 Our Public Health Nurse  is Gillian Boyce.                                  

Gill can be contacted on                                                                    

7537790 extn 7076 or 0274064822  

Huirangi Home & School Executive   

  President: Adam Pearce  Ph 0274 745315                                                                                            

 Secretary:  Jo Alldridge   Ph 021 402538  

  Treasurer:  Nicola Jupp   Ph 0274 314113 

[Term 3] Thursday 25th July, 2pm                          

talking about Cross Country & Pets Day 

 

Notices…    

Reports/Interviews:  Reports will come home with children on Friday 

28th June and the three way Parent/Teacher/Pupil  interviews will take 

place in the last week of this term, Tuesday and Wednesday 2nd & 3rd 

July. The school will NOT close and interviews will start at 3pm.  Thanks 

to families who have returned their interview preference time sheet 

already.  If you have not done so, please return it before Friday  this 

week so that the interview times can be set.   

Home & School News: Today the eldest or only child in each family 

will have a raffle sheet for the FIREWOOD raffle.  Please sell the tickets 

and return the sheet along with the money on or before Tuesday 2nd 

July. The wood has been very kindly donated by the Mabey family who 

will deliver it locally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This photo is of our RIPPA teams who competed in the tournament at 

Waitara Central School recently.  The gazebo is the fantastic newly                     

purchased Home & School gazebo at it’s first outing!  Both the Gazebo 

and sports uniforms are newly purchased thanks to the Home & School 

and your continued support.   

2019 Duffy Books in Homes Sponsor     


